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May 6, 2021

Addendum No. 2

Microfilm Scanner
PQ No. 21-0009

Acknowledgment of receipt of Addenda must be included with sealed bid. Failure to
acknowledge receipt of this addendum may render your bid “incomplete”.

Initials: Company:

Vendors are informed that the above subject Bid is hereby modified, corrected, or supplemented as
specified, described and set forth in this Addendum:

Question:  “Would you be interested in a quote for Microfilm conversion? Meaning we would take
what’s on the old microfilm and convert it to an electronic format for you instead of
purchasing the equipment outright. In many cases, it can be more cost effective and less
time consuming than purchasing the equipment yourself and doing all the work
yourself.”

Answer:  The City does not wish to receive a quote for conversion under the parameters of this

bid process. We have looked into this option prior to choosing this route and have
determined this to be the best for our needs.

Andrea J. McCorvey
Purchasing Division Manager
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